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March 1, 2023

Dear Rent Rebate Applicant,
It’s a pleasure connecting with you again. This letter is a reminder that is time to apply for the CT Renters Rebate Program. 
Your safety continues to be our top priority. There will be no in-person applications this year. For your convenience, you may submit your rent rebate application in any of the following ways:
1. By mail: 888 Washington Blvd. 9th. Floor, Stamford, CT 06901
2. [bookmark: _Hlk129333414]Email: mkhan1@StamfordCT.gov or rperez1@stamfordct.gov
3. Drop off your documents at the Government Center, there will be a box with a yellow sign at the lobby.
Please note that you have until Friday, September 29, 2023 to submit your application. If you have, any questions please feel free to contact me at (203)977-4747 or Rosa Perez at (203)977-4872.

Best regards,


Maria Antonieta Khan
Senior Outreach Coordinator
City of Stamford
Social Services Department

888 Washington Blvd. 9th. Floor 
Stamford, CT 06901


PLEASE REMEMBER!
1. No documents will be accepted without a completed application form.
2. If you are mailing your application, DO NOT send original documents, we are no responsible for lost mail;
3. You must provide ALL household income. If you have income from more than one source, you must show each and every source: social security income, pension, wages, unemployment, workers compensation, etc.
4. If you pay utilities; gas and/or electricity you must call Eversource in advance, they will mail or email the detailed payment letter for 2022 to your home. Eversource's phone number is (800) 286-2000.
5. You have until Friday, September 29 2023 to submit your rent rebate application;
6. After you submit your application you will receive a confirmation letter, if you don’t receive this letter in the following 4 weeks after submitting your application please call us to follow up at (203)977-4747 or (203)977-4872
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